
 

 

 
 

Proposed Metrobus Service Changes 
 

There are no proposed Metrobus service changes as a part of the Proposed FY2026 
budget. 
 
Metrobus service changes have already been approved by the Board as part of the 2025 
Better Bus Network Redesign process. For more information on those changes, see 
www.wmata.com/betterbus  
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